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DIRECTORATE OF EXAMINATIONS SYNDICATE 

 
 

 

 
 

INTERNAL MEMO 

 

TO : ALL CONTINUING STUDENTS 

FROM  :  DIRECTORATE OF EXAMINATIONS SYNDICATE  

 

RE: ISSUANCE OF THE OPEN UNIVERSITY OF TANZANIA PROGRESS REPORT OR 

PROVISIONSL RESULTS; 

Dear   students, 

This is to inform you the procedures for the Open University of Tanzania progress report or provisional results 

issuance. The applicants for provisional results or progress report are required to observe the following 

regulations; 

(i) Application should be made either in person or by email.  

(ii)  The applicant must submit a passport size picture with blue background to the Directorate of 

Undergraduate Studies (DUGS) for undergraduate students and Directorate of Postgraduate Studies 

(DPGS) for postgraduate students. 

(iii) The applicant must submit a receipt for progress report or provisional result payment which is 10,000/= Tsh. To 

DES Office. 

(iv) Our international students are advised to contact the Directorate  of Link and International Affairs  (DLIA) 

for further assistance by writing to dlia@out.ac.tz 

   

 

Thank you for your anticipated courtesy and cooperation 

 

 

Dr. Said Ally 

DIRECTOR OF EXAMINATIONS SYNDICATE-DAR ES SALAAM 

P. O. Box 23409 

Dar Es Salaam, Tanzania 

http://www.out.ac.tz 

Email: des@out.ac.tz 

 Direct Line: 255-22-2668835 

General Line +255 22 2668992 

Ext. 132/3 

Fax: 255-22-2668759 
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